
                                                                              

        

BBPSRH/Parent/22-23/5       2 April 2022 

INSTRUCTIONS FOR ARRIVAL & DEPARTURE OF STUDENTS W.E.F. 04.04.2022 

Parents are requested to note school timings are 7.30 a.m. to 1.45 p.m.  Students must not 

reach the school before 7.15 a.m. for security reasons.  Students using Pvt. vans are 

instructed to use gate no. 3 only.  

Please instruct the van drivers accordingly.  Students commuting on foot or by Pvt. 

Vehicles are instructed to use Gate no. 4 

Crowding of Pvt. vehicles in front of Gate no. 1 & 4 must be avoided for smooth arrival of 

students.  It is advisable that the vehicle should be stopped well before Gate no. 4 and the 

child is alighted off.  The vehicle should not be taking U turn.   

Late coming is strictly prohibited.  

 

 

(GEETA GANGWANI) 

Principal  


